










You don't often get email from sbullock@spokanevalleywa.gov. Learn why this is important

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense
Date: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 1:56:19 PM
Attachments: City of Spokane Valley Comments on Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense.pdf
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From: Susan Bullock <sbullock@spokanevalleywa.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 1:16 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Hello,
 
Please see the attached letter from Mayor Pam Haley regarding the above-referenced matter.
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact her at the number on the letter or myself
at (509) 720-5105.
 
Thanks,
 
Susan
 
Susan K. Bullock | Administrative Assistant
10210 E. Sprague Avenue | Spokane Valley, WA 99206
(509) 720-5105 | sbullock@spokanevalleywa.gov

 
This email and any attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to Washington State’s Public Record Act, chapter 42.56
RCW.
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